
Kathy Cooper

From: Elizabeth L. Abel <elabel@bmsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 1:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Non-immunized children document 6-336 IRRC #; 3146

In review of Annex A concerning immunization regulation changes....why does Annex A still refer to an 8 month
provisional enrollment period instead of the proposed and passed 5 day in addition I still see reference to a 60 day
review period instead of the new 30 day requirement.
Thank you
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